
 

 
 

SC/kw/Y10 University Taster Day  
10th June 2024  
 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),  

                            Y10 University Taster Day – Tuesday 18th June 2024 

 

We are delighted to be able to offer this visit to Keele University for all students in Year 10. The visit 
will include a campus tour, a Higher Education quiz, a talk about why to consider university, advice and 
information on student finance and a Q&A session with current Keele University students.  

This is a fantastic opportunity for our pupils which we hope will be inspiring and raise their aspirations, 
allowing them to explore one of the options available to them in the future! We are pleased to offer 
this opportunity to the whole year, and students will be transported to and from the University by 
coach.  

We request a £3.50 contribution to help to cover some of the costs of the day. Payment must be made 
through Parentpay by Friday 14th June.  

• Title: Keele University, Year 10 Visit  
• Date and time: Tuesday 18th June 2024, leaving school at 9:15am, returning for the end of the school 
day.  
• Purpose: To inspire students and raise their ambitions to consider Higher Education 
• Clothing Requirements: School Uniform  
• Equipment Requirements: Pencil Case 
• Eating Arrangements: Packed Lunch 
• Pocket Money: N/A 
• Cost: £3.50 by Friday 14th June 2024. 
 
If you have any questions about the visit, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mrs Cumbo 
Personal Development Lead  



  

  


